
   

 

   

 

 
 

  

 
 

The RR Weekly – April 7 - 11 

 
Dear Robb Road Families, 
 
It was great to see students back from Spring Break last week as we launched into 
the final third of the 2024-2025 school year.  Here are a few items for your 
consideration this week: 
 
1. Messages from your PAC 

 

Next PAC Meeting: Tuesday, April 15th, at 7pm in the library! 
This meeting we will be providing some important updates on the playground project 
and the final PAC events of the year!   
 
This is also our final meeting before our AGM in May, when we elect our PAC for 
next year.  All roles are open for nominations and while we do have a couple of 
people willing to continue in roles, we urgently need new people to take one some 
important positions next year.  PAC roles include: Chair, Vice-Chair, Treasurer, 
Secretary, DPACRepresentative, Hot Lunch Coordinator.   If you are thinking of 
volunteering, we would love to meet you and answer any questions you may have - 
please join us for our April meeting!  The agenda can be found here, along 
with minutes for our previous meetings.  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to us  at chairerrpac@gmail.com and we 
look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
 
2. Parking around the school – Please be mindful of not parking in a way that 
blocks our neighbours from their driveways on Robb Avenue, Sable Crescent and 
other streets around the school.  Thanks for your consideration.  
 

3. Plans for Next School Year - Please let the office know ASAP 
at robbroad@sd71.bc.ca if you are moving and/or if your child will be changing 
schools. 
 

4. Parent Learning Opportunities: 

 

Stéphane LeBlanc, Principal/Directeur   •   Beth Peddle, Vice-Principal/Directrice-adjointe 

1909 Robb Avenue, Comox, BC V9M 2C9  •  Telephone (250) 339-6864  •  Fax (250) 339-6871 

 

ÉCOLE ROBB ROAD ÉLÉMENTAIRE / Comox Valley School (SD71) 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fhome%2FEcole%2520Robb%2520Road%2520PAC%2520-%2520Agendas&data=05%7C02%7Cstephane.leblanc%40sd71.bc.ca%7Cd868825d27584ac0720108dd73916db4%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638793790660457404%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=p%2FR9QTUCjkmGw7fWlfPDg5D%2B7Zgv%2FurRaUa74mkzxWc%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fscl%2Ffo%2Ft6r0laba4avnhknhjh2vu%2FAHByD7OWN4wMvkPXn70Z9Ak%3Frlkey%3Ddixjkaboxa0h8sfzt7agco5dx%26st%3Du8qknwhj%26dl%3D0&data=05%7C02%7Cstephane.leblanc%40sd71.bc.ca%7Cd868825d27584ac0720108dd73916db4%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638793790660475458%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N4nmMfbWUsUHqvYUfkYISZC%2BjkcLKI%2BHEYMELL6q26w%3D&reserved=0
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¥ BGC is facilitating Parenting Without Power Struggles (PWPS) starting 
Thursday, April 3. PWPS is a free nine-week peer-
support parenting program for caregivers of kids aged 9 to 12. BGC runs 
PWPS twice per year (Fall and Spring). 

 
¥ Parents Together - A peer-support group for caregivers of teens - is starting 

a new 8-week session April 23.  
 

To Register for either program: parentingprograms@bgccvi.com or call 250-
338-7141 

 
5. Canadian Parents for French - We are excited to announce the upcoming 
free Movie Night event! Save the Date: National Canadian Film Day – April 16, 
2025, 6-8 PM! Join us at Lake Trail Community School for a fantastic celebration 
of National Canadian Film Day! Whether you love drama, comedy, documentary, 
or family-friendly films, we’ve got something for everyone.  Enjoy a selection of 
Canadian films—all streamed in English or French with subtitles, making them 
accessible to all! Snacks available for purchase to complete your movie experience. 
Follow us on social media for updates and introductions to each film! The event is 
free, but registration is encouraged – follow the link to reserve your spot! Mark your 
calendar and get ready for a great evening of cinema, community, and celebration! 
Spread the word and bring your family and friends. We can't wait to see you there!  
 
6. Dates to Remember 
  
Wednesday, April 16th – CPF Movie Night @ Lake Trail 6-8 
Thursday, April 24th – Missy D Concert @ 1:00 pm 
April 30, May 1st, May 2nd – Seussical the Musical 
Tuesday, May 6th – Welcome to Kindergarten – 3 to 4 pm 
Friday, May 9th – Track Jamboree (gr. 4-7) 
 
Have a great week! 
 
S. 
 
Stéphane LeBlanc 
Directeur / Principal 
École Robb Road Elementary 
 

https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/ecole-robb-road-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/28/2024/08/BGC-PWPS-April-2025.png
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I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the 

Pentlach, E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am 

thankful for the privilege of living on the land and the gift of working with their 

children. 


